MATTEO RICCI
COLLEGE

Response to MRC Coalition Requests

1. Curriculum

The Matteo Ricci College will conduct a comprehensive review of the curricula of the
college’s degree programs in response to the concerns and requests put before us by
the students. The committee, consisting of College faculty, students, alumni, and a
consultant, will be tasked to bring recommendations on how to address the

students’ concerns and recommendations.

The committee findings and recommendations will be presented to the Dean and to
Interim Provost Bob Dullea for consideration. The deadline for the report is
December, 2016.

2. Culture

The Dean will work with the Provost's Office to hire a consultant who will conduct an
assessment of the culture, climate and manner of discourse and engagement both
inside and outside the classroom. The consultant will be asked to provide
recommendations on how best to serve and support our students. Additionally, faculty
and staff will undergo racial and cultural literacy training.

The consultant will be contracted over the summer and the tasks will be carried out
across AY 17.
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